Public Meeting Notice

The Rio Grande Valley Emergency Communication District
will hold a Public Meeting to review and discuss the
continuation of the Emergency Communication District and
the 9-1-1 emergency service fee for cities within Hidalgo
and Willacy Counties.

This meeting is open to the public, and there will be an
opportunity for public comment.

No action will be taken during this meeting. All comments
received will be compiled and presented to the RGV911
Board of Managers at their meeting on Wednesday,
September 4, 2024.

Meeting Details:
Date: Saturday, August 17, 2024
Time: 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM
Location: Raymondville Municipal Court, 523 W. Hidalgo,
Raymondville, TX 78580

Submitting Public Comments:
Email: aalvarado@rgv911.org
Deadline: Comments must be submitted by August 9,
2024, at 3:00 PM.




